
 

Reminders from 
the Staff 

 March is reading month!! 

Please feel free to send your 

child’s favorite book in if they 

would like to share it with their 

class. 

 We go outside every day, 

weather permitting, please 

remember hats, coats, gloves, 

and scarves.  

 Please visit our website and 

check out our classroom wish 

lists if you are looking for ways 

to help contribute to your 

child’s classroom.  

 Summer enrollment has 

begun. Enroll your child 

ASAP to reserve their 

spot. Summer camp 

begins June 5th! 

 Fall enrollment for 2024-

2023 has also started. 

Please talk to your 

teachers and/or the office 

to reserve your child’s 

spot today! 

 March 6th- 10th – Dr. Seuss 

Week 

 March 9th- Dad’s Day @ 

9:30am 

 March 15th- Spring Pictures 

 March 22-24- No school 

Parent teacher 

conferences 

 March 27-31- No school 

Spring Break 

Parent 
Reminders 

Important 
Dates for 
March 

 We are still 

looking for 

gently used or 

new winter 

items to keep at 

school in case 

some of our 

friends forget! 

 

Looking Ahead 
 TBD- April we will have an in class visit with the Fire 

Department. 

 April 6th Both Centers will have an easter egg hunt! 

Parents are free to contribute and attend.  

 


